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Dear Year 7 Parents, 
 
The Easter Fair for 2024 is rapidly approaching! It will be held on Friday 5th 
April from 5:00-8:00pm.  
Year 7 will be responsible for the ‘Hot Dog’ stall at the Easter Fair.  
 
Class parents are running each of the stalls. We need parents who may be able to 
assist with our ‘Hot Dog’ stall on the night. If you could spare some time to 
volunteer, it would be greatly appreciated. Please indicate on the return slip 
below three preferences that would be the most convenient time for you to assist 
on the night. We will contact you shortly to confirm your time slot. 
 
We are also calling for donations of money to be put towards the purchase of 
ingredients for our stall. Any amount you can donate will assist in the success of 
our stall. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact  
Fiona Sinclair (Stall Coordinator – phone 0407223004) 
 
Any help will be greatly appreciated. 
 

 
Time Preference 1 Preference 2 Preference 3 
5:00-5:30m    
5:30-6:00pm    
6:00-7:00pm    
7:00-7:30pm    
7:30-8:00pm    

 
Name:                                                       Phone Number: 
 
Email: 
 

 
Kind Regards, 
Mrs Sinclair  
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